
CONTACTS 
& LINKS

PRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Fri 21st 
October

2022

General Enquiries: reception @europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

Congratulations
Livia Posner has won


Best story for her entry A

Real Find. It was Best


story from all the entries

received from all over the


U.K., so an impressive

win- well done, Livia. You


are a credit to Europa

School!

24 - 28 Oct  - Half Term
1 Nov - Yr4 Trip to Earth Trust
11 Nov - St Martins R - Y2
17 Nov - Yr 6 Primary Maths

Challenge
17 Nov - RFE trip to Nuneham

Courtenay
18 Nov - REE trip to Nuneham
Courtenay
18 Nov - PTA Coffee Morning
19 Nov - Europa 10th Anniversary

Ball
3 Dec - Europa Christmas Fair
14 Dec  - KS2 Christmas Concerts

IMPORTANT DATES



House of Fun -
Here at Europa for Half

Term

The students in 5EE have been

learning about nutrition this term and

Elena Collantes kindly volunteered to


come and run this session.

 “Nutrition in Medicine”

Over the last few weeks

each of the Year 1 classes


have visited the

Environmental Education

Centre to investigate the

way that animals use their

super senses and how


theyuse them to survive in

the world

https://www.house-of-fun.co.uk/


BOTH THE KS2 AND S1/S2 CLUBS EXPLORED A

PROJECT ABOUT OUR 'SELF' AND VARIOUS AUTUMN

THEMED PROJECTS, IT'S BEEN SO LOVELY TO SEE

THE STUDENTS IMAGINATION AND IDEAS COMING


THROUGH IN THEIR ART. I'M LOOKING FORWARD TO

SEEING EVERYONE AGAIN AFTER THE BERAK. LAURE


AT ART CLUB

Christmas Fair

Thanks to the volunteers so far! We are

planning a Christmas Market and Grotto,

food & drink and if possible some musical


entertainment. 
The Raffle is always a key part so we will ask


each class to donate a hamper as usual.

Please email to raffle@europa-pta.org if you


can donate / arrange an additional raffle

prize. 

Could you / your family / friends perform? 
If you would like to have a stall at the fair -


email stalls@europa-pta.org
There are plenty of ways to help from now


until the day so if you can help with the

planning and/or on the day please fill out


this form.



Reminder: If there are any

changes to your child's bus


number or route please fill  out

this form

Reminder: After School Activities.

Please ensure you pay in full for your

child's activity, otherwise the place

maybe offered to somoneone n the


waiting list.

Primary are
welcome to 

dress up 
on Mon 31st  Oct

if they wish

mailto:raffle@europa-pta.org
mailto:stalls@europa-pta.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQlUhdleNf6-njPk5kHj3JC1g3IyaUnllM-lblpOBnyKL55w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf_kPsSMbJZm82QnYqUKsy-4hCg7GEUgnpRRVWfNyTofpeNg/viewform

